
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(a) Peter Reyland, Upper Riccarton Domain Tennis Club

Speaking rights have been granted to allow Mr Reyland to update the Board on the present
negotiations in respect of the club’s request to extend their existing courts on the domain.

Members will recall the deputation to the 31 January 2001 meeting and the decision of the
Board to look favourably upon the application and to seek an officers report.

At the 28 February 2001 meeting of the Board it was decided that Council officers should
engage in a community consultation process on the understanding that a report will be available
for the April meeting of the Community Board, if possible.

The consultation into the surrounding community was initiated by way of a letterbox drop on
Friday 27 July 2001 with a response time of Friday 10 August 2001.

A copy of the letterbox drop document has been circulated separately to Board members.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


